
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

City of Marshfield 

Department of Public Works – Street Division 
 

Notice of Street Construction 

 

On September 23rd, 2013 the following street will have the existing 

asphalt surface milled-in-place: 
 

LINCOLN AVE. - ADLER ROAD TO MCMILLAN ST. 
 
 

The above listed street will have the existing asphalt milled-in-

place on September 23rd, 2013.  Access to residential driveways 

will be allowed, but there may be limited access at certain times 

during the milling process. This is phase two of a three phase 

project. An additional notification will be made when the third and 

final phase, the asphalt paving is scheduled. 
 

This schedule will change if unfavorable weather conditions or other 

unforeseen issues dictate. 
 

Please contact the Street Division at (715) 486-2081 with any 

questions. Thank you. 
 

 

Brian Panzer                     

Street Superintendent        

brian@ci.marshfield.wi.us         

        

     September 19, 2013 


